
April 5, 2023 

By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
c/o Clerk’s Office 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 

RE: Lakes Region Water Co., Inc. (“Lakes Region”) Tariff Pages Pursuant to Order No. 26,799 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Please find submitted herewith copies of Lakes Region’s updated Tariff Pages and 
cancellation of Tariff Pages 18 and 19 for filing with the Commission pursuant to Order No. 
26,799 issued in DW 22 – 068.  The Commission’s Order provided for an effective date of May 
1, 2023.  Lakes Region is therefore filing these Tariff Pages with the Commission pursuant to 
Commission Rule Puc 1603, to be effective as of May 1, 2023 on a service rendered basis.      

A complete copy of this filing is being provided for informational purposes by electronic 
mail to all persons on the Commission’s official service lists in the dockets for Lakes Region’s 
Rate Case (20 – 187) and its Step I Adjustment (22 – 068).   

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions.   

Sincerely,  

/s/ Leah Valladares 

Leah Valladares 
Utility Manager 

Enclosures 
cc: DW 20 – 187 & 22 – 068 service lists. 
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